
Chatham County 2023 Tax Bills Are Now Available 

 

Chatham County, GA (September 14, 2023) – Chatham County 2023 Tax Bills are in the mail. If you 
signed up for an e-bill, please check your email (or spam folder). We encourage you to carefully 
review your bill and the enclosed information. 

 

This year, if you have a homestead exemption on your property, you will automatically receive the 
Homestead Tax Relief Grant credit (HTRG). This reduction shown on your bill is the result of the 
homeowner tax relief enacted by the Governor and the General Assembly of Georgia. 

 

Payment is due by Nov. 15. To make a payment online or to make an appointment, 
visit tax.chathamcountyga.gov.   

 

Remember, you can also visit at any of our locations: 

 

222 W. Oglethorpe Ave.          (Downtown) 

295 Police Memorial Dr.          (Westside) 

1145 Eisenhower Dr.                (Southside) 

125 Wilmington Island Rd.      (Wilmington Island) by appointment only 

7224 GA Highway 21                (Port Wentworth) by appointment only 

 

http://tax.chathamcountyga.gov/

